
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th March 2024 

Spanish Trip - Update 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Due to unprecedented & unforeseen demand, and because current Year 9s will be undertaking their GCSE 
courses from next September, we have decided to release the Spanish Exchange only for current Year 7 & 
8 students. 

We have opened up 25 potential places on ParentPay but are only able to take 15 students. I am hoping to 
draw up a final list on Tuesday 26th March 2024.  

The following criteria will be used to make the selection:- 

• Students will need to be studying Spanish in Year 8/9 from September 

• Behaviour points will be taken into consideration 

• You must be able to accommodate the Spanish student on their return visit Sat 29th March to Fri 4th 
April 2025 

Kind regards 

 

Ian Judd 
Trip Leader 
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